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Thank you, UW Tower employees, for your in-kind donations to LIHI! We had over 3-4 barrels worth of food and clothing donations to hand over to the Tiny Homes lot near Roosevelt Way.








LIHI is always accepting donations and there is a staff member that will accept donations on site as well! Go to LIHI.org for more information





Green News
Check out these Senior Capstone Presentations involving our UW Tower Green Square on March 9th at 1:30pm via zoom: 
https://washington.zoom.us/j/92942385426 
Students will be sharing their proposals as to how we can improve our UW Tower Green Square Garden. 
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